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Your Ref:

Our Ref: SD/RJ
19 May 2023
	Communities
Dumfries and Galloway Council
Oasis Youth Centre, Newall Terrace,
Dumfries, DG1 1LW

	ASK"Enter name and address"\*
	Any enquiries please contact:
Jill Hima or Regan Jackson
Direct Dial 01387 260243 or 07827954588
E-mail championsboard@dumgal.gov.uk 

	#WECARE EVENT
	


Dumfries and Galloway Council’s Youth Work Service, alongside the Listen2Us Youth Advocacy group are delivering an event for care experienced young people across Dumfries and Galloway on Thursday, 29th June 2023. 
The event is part of the Youth Beatz Fringe Programme and will take place on the site of Youth Beatz at Park Farm Showfield in Dumfries between 12noon – 8pm. 

There is no cost to the event, with food and transport (if required) being provided from across the region. The event is open to young people aged between 11 – 25 (P7 students attending secondary school after the summer are welcome to register for the event), and we will divide participants by age so that young people are taking part alongside others their age throughout the event. 

To confirm a young person’s attendance at the event, we are asking for the enclosed consent form to be completed and returned no later than Tuesday 20th June at 5pm. Final arrangements including pick up times will be confirmed by Wednesday 21st June.  

The event will see young people taking part in workshops throughout the day, some will be an opportunity for them to have their say on services, whilst others will be activity based including some creative and adventure sport sessions. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch on the contact information provided at the top of this letter. 

Additional Info:

The Listen2Us group is part of the wider Champions Board Project that is delivered by Dumfries and Galloway Council’s Youth Work team. The goal of the project is to provide opportunities for young people with experience of care in Dumfries and Galloway, and for young people to have their voices heard and influence decision making when it comes to services they access – this could be health, education, social work, youth work, or employability services as examples. 
#WeCare was delivered originally in 2019 and again in 2022 at the Youth Beatz site and this year’s event hopes to build on the success of previous gatherings. 

As well as delivering #WeCare, we also run weekly youth groups for care experienced young people focussed on cooking, gaming and sports (to name a few). These groups are running in Nithsdale, Annandale and Eskdale, Wigtownshire and Stewartry so if you’d like to know more, please get in touch. 
Best Wishes,
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Regan Jackson

Senior Youth Development Worker




